Sandra Davis

Re: Reynolds Metals Aluminum Smelter Cleanup
Dear Mr. Schrieve:

Thank you for allowing me to comment on the most recent changes to the draft Cleanup Action
Plan and draft Consent Decree for the Reynolds Metals Cleanup.

The Department of Ecology is to be commended for all your work getting us to this point where
there can finally be a completed cleanup for this site. The Yakama Nation must also be applauded
for their persistence in assuring that fish and other aquatic species are protected now and in the
future.

Please proceed in finalizing this process and holding Alcoa and Millennium accountable for the
cleanup.

Best to you,

Sandra Davis
Longview, WA



